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Term 3 
 

Tuesday 3rd January  
Staff Training Day 

 

Wed 4th January to 
Fri 10th February 

 

Term 4 
 

Mon 20th February to 
Fri 31st March 2pm 

 

Term 5 
 

Mon 17th April to 
Fri 26th May 

 

Bank Holiday  
Mon 1st May 

 
Bank Holiday  

8th May 
 

KS2 SATs  
Tues 9th –Fri 12th May 

 

Term 6 
 

Mon 5th June to 
Fri 21st July 2pm 

 

Mon 24th & Tues 25th  
July  

Staff Training Days 

Please promote our  
Value for January 

Patience 

2022/23 
 

Term 3 
 

Boosters / club  

sessions are in place for term 
3 & 4 

 
 

Key Dates 
 

Swimming Y4 
Mondays 

 

Y6 Parent meeting for  
Residential  

Tues 5th Jan 3.30pm 
 

Y3 Trip to Wildwood 
Tues 10th Jan 

 

Y6 Basketball Tournament 
Tues 10th Jan 9.30-11.30 

Lordswood Leisure Centre 
 

Y6 Residential  
Wed 11th - Fri 13th Jan 

 

World Religion Day 
Mon 16th Jan 

 

MYG Swimming 
Thurs 19th Jan 

 

Y4 Trip to Leeds Castle 
Thurs 19th Jan 

 

Y1 Pirate Day 
Thurs 19th Jan 

 

Y5 America Day 
Thurs 2nd Feb 

 

Internet Safety Day 
Tues 7th Feb 

 

 MYG Table Tennis 
Wed 8th Feb 

Open Afternoon & Top Tips 
All parents 

Wed 8th Feb pm 
 

MYGO Table Tennis  
Thurs 9th Feb 

 

Y5 Shakespeare in a Day   
Thurs 9th Feb  

 

Coming up in Term 4 
Y5 Hampton Court 23rd Feb 

Y6 Harry Potter world 27th Feb 
World Book Day 2nd Mar 

 
 

Check out our new website for 
all dates. 

Attendance 
 

Your child's school attend-
ance is key to their success. 

 

 

Attendance at end term 2 
93.4%  

 

Well done to:  
 

 1st Cedar 95.9% 
2nd Beech 95.3% 
3rd Willow 94.4%  

Book Fair Raised £650 to spend 
on books for the school. 

 
Poppies raised £ 291.21 
 

Raised £256 for   
Children in Need  

 
Xmas Collection- 

KS2 donated £130 
To The Salvation Army 

 
Thank you for your continued 

support. 
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Please follow our exciting events on Twitter: Twitter@lordswoodpri and twitter@lordswoodeyfs 

           Sports Update   

 
Lordswood were shortlisted for the 

Medway 2022 Primary School Sports 
Award. 

 

Delighted to receive the Bronze Award 
at a celebratory evening at the end of 

last term.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

GST Spelling Bee 
competition  

Well done to Jake Y6 who 
made it to the  

final across 12 schools. 
 

TT World Cup 
Well done to all those that 
participated in the Emile Times Table World 
Cup. Lordswood won the GST league and 
Laila and Angel  
finished in the Top 100 across the country. 

 
A huge congratulations 

to our Litter Angels  
winner and runner up!  

A fantastic  
achievement. 

 
Lovely to have our local 

MP Tracey Crouch  
present the prizes. 

 

 
 

 
It was great to see so many of you at 

 Parents Evening to discuss the progress 
of your children.  

 

The Christmas performances were  
amazing. The children certainly demon-
strated our Griffin Great Characteristics:  
courage, perseverance, independence and 

being proud. 
 

I would like to thank the LSA for  
organising the Xmas Film night. 

The next event scheduled is a quiz 
night for parents / family friends on 

Friday 3rd March.  
More details and ticket information 

will follow. 
Reminder all proceeds support the school 

with projects to enhance the children’s 
experiences. 

 

I am sure the children loved the snow. In 
the event of any school closure Google 

classroom is in place to ensure the chil-
dren can access their learning at home. 

Any issues please contact the school. 
 

Reading remains a focus across the 
school. Please support and encourage 

reading at home daily. 
 

I would like to inform you that the local 
council have appointment a new road 
crossing patrol person who has started 

this term—Mr Wai Leung. 
 

19th January is Census Day 
We encourage all our YR,Y1,Y2 children to 

take up the exciting Pirate day meal in 
addition to those eligible for FSM. 

 

I look forward to seeing you at the  
upcoming events. 

 
Jayne Lusinski 

 

Head’s comment 

GST Chorus event. 
Performing with ‘Gabrieli Roar’ at  

Canterbury Cathedral. 
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